
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 

Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob 

Kidd, Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 31st March 7th April 

Door Greeters Henry &  
Marlene van Sitter 

Ako & Lesly Faumuina 

Notices Kristen Bettany Cherith Telford 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Tues 11-1pm. Contact Janet 
Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are unable to accept donations of 
clothing at this time. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for 
more information. 
The Op Shop Cafe: Tuesday's 10am - 12pm. Contact Elizabeth Holman 832 2259 
or Myra Dormer 021 172 0546  
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service. See Rachel McMahon. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in 
Massey.  Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & 
cake. Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540. 
Moneymates:  Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                       
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz 

This Week’s Service: 

Sunday 24th March 
10 am - Grahame Walker - Baptism Service & Testimonies  

*Children’s Church - Matthew 3:13-17 
 

Next Week’s Service: 
Friday 29th March 

9:30 am - Tai Taua - Good Friday Service 
*Children in Service 

 

Sunday 31st March 
10 am - Grahame Walker - The Stone’s been rolled away! 

*Children’s Church On 

Sunday 24th March 2024 



  
Grahame Walker 

BAPTISM: 
We join in celebration with all those who are being baptised this morning. Baptism is of great 
importance because Jesus commanded it. We must carry out Christ’s commands for they are 
based on wisdom and love, for the salvation of the human race. God calls the Church to teach 
the commands of Christ, to make disciples, and to baptise those disciples. This is to be done 
everywhere, in all nations, until the very end of the age. We are to baptise believers in the 
name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, for the one true God is a Holy     
Trinity (Three persons in one God and one God in three persons). 
. 
38 Peter replied, “Repent and be baptized, every one of you, in the name of Jesus Christ for 
the forgiveness of your sins. And you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit. 39 The promise is 
for you and your children and for all who are far off—for all whom the Lord our God will call.” 
40 With many other words he warned them; and he pleaded with them, “Save yourselves 
from this corrupt generation.” 41 Those who accepted his message were baptized, and about 
three thousand were added to their number that day.   Acts 2:38-41 

 
Coming Up 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH MEMORY VERSE: 
But the LORD said to Samuel, “ Do no consider his appearance or his height,  
for I have rejected him.  The LORD does not look at the things people look at.  
People look at the outward appearance, but the LROD looks at the heart.”. 

1 Samuel 16:7 

THE OP SHOP CAFE: 
Now open every Tuesday between 
10am—12pm, alongside the op shop. 
Open to anyone who would like to 
pop over and have a chat and a cup of 
tea. If you'd like to know more please 
see Elizabeth Holman 832 2259 or 
Myra Dormer 021 172 0546 . 

FUNDRAISING FOR UKRAINE WITH 
DEREK’S KITCHEN: 
Come and see Derek in the cafe       
following the service to purchase 
some delicious preserves and support 
his efforts to fundraise for the ongoing 
aid work in Ukraine through Mission 
without Borders.  

CHURCH DIRECTORY UPDATE: 
Please take a few minutes during the 
service today to review your details 
in the directory or fill in a new form 
to be added to the directory. A clip-
board will be circulated during this 
mornings service. It’s important the 
details we have for you are up to date 
to ensure we can contact you if   
needed and that your tax receipts 
arrive to you promptly - thank you! 

BI-MONTHLY COMMUNITY DINNER: 
The Ranui Baptist Community Care 
team have their bi-monthly communi-
ty Dinner’s up and running for the 
year again. Come down and connect 
with the local community over a 
meal—starting at 6:30pm on Tues-
day the 26th of March. All welcome! 


